
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 5, 2023 

 

 

Ginger Collinsgrove 

830 Dorsetshire Dr. 

Crete, IL 60417 

 

 

Ginger, 

 

Thank you for your generous weekly donations of perishable food items for families within the Crete-

Monee School District. These donations greatly impact our families that are in need.  

 

Your thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated by our school community and makes our local community 

a better place to live. Thank you again for your generosity! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Corina Posada 

Registration Specialist & Support Day Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


